
 

Tractor Safety 
 

 
Who should attend:  
  
14 and 15 year olds planning to do farm work for someone 
other than a parent or guardian, must take a tractor safety 
course following the U.S. Department of Labor requirements 
before being employed for certain hazardous farm tasks. This 
includes operating a tractor over 20 horsepower. 

 
When: Friday, May 24th, 2024 
 
Where: Mulvane Middle School, 915 N Westview Dr, Mulvane, KS 67110 
 
Time: 8:30 a.m. – Midafternoon  
 
Registration fee:  Registration is free thanks to a generous donation from 
Cargill Cares! (Includes educational materials and lunch) Class limited to 40 
students. 

 

Pre-Registration Required - by Tuesday, May 21st 

Online Registration Link - https://bit.ly/TractorSafe24  
  

Call Sumner County Extension Office 620-326-7477 or 
Sedgwick County Extension Office 316-660-0153 
 
                              
 

 

 

K-State Research and Extension is committed to providing equal opportunity for participation in all programs, services and 
activities.  Program information may be available in languages other than English.  Reasonable accommodations for persons with 
disabilities, including alternative means for communication (e.g., Braille, large print, audio tape, and American Sign Language) may 
be requested by contacting the event contact, Sedgwick / Sumner County Extension, two weeks prior to the start of the event, May 
18, at 316-660-0153 / 620-326-7477 or jseiler4@ksu.edu / su@listserv.ksu.edu. Requests received after this date will be honored 
when it is feasible to do so.  Language access services, such as interpretation or translation of vital information will be provided 
free of charge to limited English proficient individuals upon request. Kansas State University Agricultural Experiment Station and 
Cooperative Extension Service. K-State Research and Extension is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
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